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International Cabin Crew Day 
 
The IAM in recognizing our incredible Flight Attendant Sisters and Brothers who protect the skies 

each day, would like to wish you a Happy International Cabin Crew Day!  

 

Our responsibility comes with many misperceptions regarding our roles once passengers board our 

aircrafts. We ensure the safety and security of the flying public and our pilot co-workers. Sadly, 

most Flight Attendants are significantly under-appreciated. We would like to take this opportunity 

to thank all our Flight Attendant members at ExpressJet, Open Skies, and Commutair, along with all 

Flight Attendants across the world for their hard work and dedication in doing such a great and 

important job. 

 

May 31
st
 represents International Cabin Crew Day, and so IAM District 142 would like to give back 

to you as a token of our appreciation. While you are flying on Sunday, we will have several IAM 

representatives across various bases with a small “thank-you.”  

 

Be sure to stop by the IAM tables in the lounges of ATL, CLE, DFW, EWR, IAH or IAD 

(Commutair).  

 

Keep up the amazing work you do, it does not go unnoticed!  

 

Fly Safe. 
     Fraternally, 
      

          

     David Supplee 

     PRESIDENT & DIRECTING 

     GENERAL CHAIR 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


